
 

 

 
 

 Ljubljana, 07 December 2015  

 

 

 

Subject: Notification regarding the investment request related to the Project of Common 

Interest 8.1.2.2. Paldiski LNG Terminal (“Paldiski LNG”) 

 

The National Regulatory Authorities (“NRAs”) of Estonia, Latvia, and Finland have informed the 

Agency for the Cooperation of Energy Regulators (“the Agency”) of the receipt from the project 

promoter of the last documentation regarding the investment request for Paldiski LNG on 19 May 

2015. These NRAs have not reached an agreement on Paldiski LNG investment request within the 

six-month period specified in Regulation (EU) No 347/2013, which expired on 19 November 2015. 

 

In accordance with Article 12(6) of Regulation (EU) No 347/2013, within three months of the date 

of referral, the Agency is required to adopt a decision on the said investment request including 

cross-border cost allocation, as well as on the way the costs of the investments are reflected in the 

tariffs. The three-month period may be extended by a period of two months where further 

information is sought by the Agency.  

 

Third parties are invited to send any observations they may have on this subject to the Agency 

(CBCA-Paldiski@acer.europa.eu) by 31 December 2015.  

 

 

Alberto Pototschnig  

Director 

 

mailto:CBCA-Paldiski@acer.europa.eu

